
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 3 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is Chocolate 
 

This week we will be: 

English This week we are going to be planning and writing our 

information leaflets on the Aztecs. We will start by researching 

and learning all we need to know about them before planning 
and writing our own.   

Maths  This week in maths we going to be learning about position and 

direction. We will be learning about moving objects in quarter 
turns. We will also be making sequences of numbers and 

objects later in the week.   

Topic We are going Aztec mad this week and as well as learning 
about who they were, everyday life and their food and drink 

we will also be designing our very own Aztec headdresses.   

R.E In RE this week we are going to be learning about who Jesus 
was and why he is important to Christians.  

Other news It is parents evening On Tuesday and Thursday.   

 
The children in Year 2 have now started the Cracking Times Tables scheme.  Every Monday they 
will have three minutes to answer times table questions.  Each child should know exactly which 
tables they need to practise at home during the week. Help at home with this will enable them to be 
successful. 
 
Please support your child by encouraging them to read at home every night.  It is extremely 
important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand the meanings of unfamiliar 
words. Please record this in their record books that are collected in every day.  
If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning please see your 
child’s teacher.  
 
Best wishes,  

 

 Miss Kennedy and Mrs Mullaney 


